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Georgia welcomes and thanks the Delegation of the United Republic of Tanzania for the presentation of the national report.

We appreciate the progress made in relation to the situation of disabled persons, including the efforts made in relation to the adaptation of the legislative measures. 

We welcome the fact the Commission for Human Rights and Good Governance had been accredited with A status in accordance with the Paris Principles.

Georgia also lauds Government for the progress that had been made in attaining universal primary education. 

Herewith, Georgia would like to recommend to the Tanzania:


· To continue efforts aimed at implementation of the National Plan of Action on Violence against Women and Children, including elimination of the gender-based violence. 
· To continue efforts aimed at improvements in tackling corruption through initiatives that includes the adaptation of legislative and regulatory frameworks.

We wish the Delegation of Tanzania a successful UPR.

 I thank you.


